
 

 

Helping Hands 
Carson Cares Holiday Giving Program 

November 26 – December 7 

 
Carson Cares is holding the 2nd annual holiday giving program called "Helping Hands".  
Beginning Monday, November 26th, you can help local families that are in-need.  

 
1. Take a hand from the school foyer. 
2. Write down the number from your hand, your name and your phone number on 

the sheet provided. 
3. Purchase the requested item. 
4. Attach the numbered hand or another label with the number to the item you 

purchased. If gift card, indicate amount. 
5. Return the unwrapped item to school no later than December 7. 

 

It is that easy to make a difference!  All items will anonymously go directly to local 
families in-need before the holidays.  Please do not wrap any item. You may donate gift-
wrap along with your item. 

 

Questions? Contact Liz Makofsky at < liz@makofsky.com > or Lisa Stimach at < lisastim@msn.com > 
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